
 

 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

March 20, 2020 6:10 pm  

 

I know it sounds redundant, but our highest priority continues to be the well-being of our 
residents and staff.  At this time, there are no cases of the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) on 
our campus. Only a couple of updates for today, plus some follow up information.  
 

• In following up with some requests from family members, here is the list of area 
grocery stores.  We gave our residents a much more detailed info sheet, yet this 
lets you see who you could contact if you are trying to help them with an order. 

 

o Pick n’ Save 

Online orders only through Insta-Cart www.picknsave.com 

 

o Meijer 

Online orders only www.meijer.com 

 

o Sendik’s 

Phone Orders: 262-439-9269 or Online Orders: www.sendiks.com 

 

• We have been working behind the scenes the past few days on equipment and 
staffing needs in order to address communal dining. Thanks to our Sodexo dining 
leadership team hunting down trays and to go boxes from Marquette University 
and the hard work of our cooks and servers, today we implemented tray delivery 
service and/or take out meals only for every resident.  We had implemented 
social distancing and group count management previously, yet this was the next 
step in the process to end all communal dining as directed by the CDC. 

 

• We implemented our “Share Gods Love” plan yesterday and to say it was a 
success is an understatement.  Now to make sure we print and deliver each 
message, while focusing on everyone’s health becomes a fun and welcome 
challenge.  Please keep them coming, as although everyone’s spirits seem great, 
we are still only a week plus in to this and a positive outlook is what will help us 
beat this. Thank you for your continued cooperation, support and prayers! 

 
If this update has been forwarded to you, consider subscribe directly by emailing us at 
COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org, or visit our website at www.luthermanor.org.  
Updates are also be posted to our Facebook page - LutherManorWI.  Lastly, a Hotline 
has been established for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 
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